M Gma il Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>

Re: Brigham Gill

1 message

Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> Thu, Jan 12, 2023 at 2:31 PM
To: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>

Donna,

After review, we would recommend that the Select Board approve this request (Village Automotive) for an Auto Dealers
License.

Respectfully,
Deputy Chief Brian G. Lauzon

On Thu, Jan 12, 2023 at 10:37 AM Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org> wrote:
Let me know if you need any of the supporting documents.

Donna Donovan

Assistant to Town Administration
Town of Natick

508-647-6400 ext 1403



